
HEALTH INSURANCE: STAY PROTECTED AMID LAYOFFS, BUDGET CUTS

With the national unemployment rate rising, families are living on tighter budgets, and many are struggling

to maintain their health insurance coverage.  Despite these challenges, there are still ways for consumers to

remain protected and save on insurance costs.

Consumers can safeguard themselves and their families regardless of their employment situation by making

sure they understand their coverage and researching less expensive alternatives.

It is important for the newly unemployed to examine their options early, because some choices expire 

within weeks of job termination.  The following tips about health insurance for those who have recently lost

their jobs or believe they might need to plan for that possibility should be considered:

State Corporation Commission

Bureau of Insurance

http://www.cms.hhs.gov/home/medicaid.asp
http://www.medicare.gov


Maximize Existing Health Insurance Coverage

Those who have health coverage should also explore ways to take full advantage of existing benefits.

More information

If you have questions or are confused about your insurance coverage, contact the Virginia Bureau of

Insurance at 1-877-310-6560 or visit www.scc.virginia.gov/boi.

Get smart about your insurance needs.  For more information about auto, home, life, and health insurance

options - as well as tips for choosing the coverage that is right for you and your family - visit 

www.scc.virginia.gov/boi or www.InsureUonline.org
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